
Hello, 
Just wanted to put my two cents in on the budget for the Fire Safe Council. 
Understandably, money is tight, we are just asking for this group to get the attention it 
deserves. 
The projects this past year have been a tremendous help in feeling safer in our 
neighborhoods. 
Thank you, 
John, Susan and Chris Havemann 

 


